
From: Judy Olsen
To: Jake Warner
Subject: Proposed development of 11400 South
Date: Monday, September 23, 2019 10:42:54 AM

Dear Mr. Warner,
As a neighbor who has been receiving notices about the development along 11400 S., I would like to
go on record as strongly approving this new compromise for the acres under consideration for
redevelopment. This is very much in harmony with surrounding homes. It will make a good addition
to the neighborhood.
 
Sincerely,
Judy Olsen
1868 Crescent View Drive
Sandy, UT 84092
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